
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
The award-winning Channel 4 series is returning to follow 4 and 5 year olds, as 

they play, learn and interact with other children in a nursery. They will be 
observed throughout by leading scientists and psychologists, who will give 

insights into child development.  
 

 We are currently looking for 4 and 5 year old children and their parents to take 
part.  Your child would be needed for a week or two of filming during the summer 

holidays. 
 

If you are interested please go to the below link to fill out our online 
application form 

 
https://www.shortaudition.com/The-Secret-Life-2018 

 
 
 

We are committed to promoting inclusion and welcome applications from parents of children living with a disability. 
All communications with us will be treated in confidence. 

 
 Any information you give us will be kept securely and confidentially and in accordance with the provisions of the 

Data Protection Act 1998 (and your right of access to the information is as provided under that Act). 

 
 

@SLO4YO             www.facebook.com/slo4yo 

The Secret Life of 4 & 5 Year Olds  

https://www.shortaudition.com/The-Secret-Life-2018

